EXECUTIVE SESSION MEETING
VILLAGE OF FLOWER HILL

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE, that the Incorporated Village of Flower Hill will hold an Executive Session to discuss current litigation on Monday, April136, 2020 by teleconference at 5:00 p.m.
This meeting will be held by teleconference pursuant to Governor Cuomo’s Executive Order 202.1. 

This meeting is not open to the public. 
By Order of the Board of Trustees
Ronnie Shatzkamer, Village Administrator

Flower Hill, New York

Dated: April 11, 2020
